
07/07/2021 

MS GERALDINE GRACE 
3 / 64 HARBORD ROAD ST 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 
Geraldinegrace1701@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0744 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Re: DA2021/0744
Please do not approve this DA. 
Given the proposed development is planned to be built on land that is the highest point of the 
village landscape, this complex if approved will totally overpower the village and we will 
immediately loose our village feeling.

Thank You
Geraldine Grace

Sent: 7/07/2021 8:02:11 PM
Subject: Online Submission


